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UPCOMING DATES

December 10th – Morning Music Rehearsal at 9:30 a.m.
December 11th – Domino’s Pizza Night

December 12th– Peppermint Parade (more info below)

December 13th – Grinch Movie

December 21st
 – Last day before Break

January 7th  – School resumes
Peppermint Parade

Our Peppermint Parade musical performance will be held on December 12th at the Civic Center Gryphon Theatre.  Children will need to arrive by 5:45, with the show starting at 6:00 p.m.  Please drop your children with their teacher in the back of the Gryphon Theatre by 5:45.  When the show is over, we will dismiss from the stage and have one family member collect their child from up front.   The show starts at 6 p.m. and is usually 30-40 minutes long.  The children have been practicing!
Dress:  The show is Nutcracker themed.  

Miss Amber’s class is representing mice (brown/gray clothing)

Miss Laura’s class is representing snowflakes (blue/white clothing)

Miss Carrie’s class is representing candy (bright clothing)

The above is just a suggestion.  Please feel free to dress your child in holiday wear or whatever you/they feel comfortable with.  Please don’t spend extra money purchasing clothing.  They will have headbands on with their  class themes.


Rehearsal:
December 10th – At Civic Center Gryphon Theatre

9:30 a.m.– if your child does not attend Monday mornings, you may bring them to the theatre to meet us and rehearse for the show.  It should be about an hour rehearsal.  You may leave them with us and come back to theatre to pick them up after rehearsal.

Wreath Sales

Thank you for helping make our wreath fundraiser a success!  I am finalizing numbers still, but we had another successful fundraiser!
Winter Break

School will be closed December 22-January 6 for break.  School resumes January 7th.
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Gingerbread Houses 

Thursday afternoon children will make gingerbread houses that will be displayed at Ivinson Hospital.  On Saturday, December 8th, they will have a Gingerbread Jamboree with a lot of family friendly holiday fun!    https://www.imhfoundation.org/gingerbread-jamboree
Movie

Permission slips were in cubbies this week for a viewing of The Grinch on Thursday, December 13th during the afternoon class.  Please have all permission slips with the $8 per child/parent fee turned in by December 10th to the teachers.  Please see teachers with any questions.  The theatre has confirmed The Grinch will still be available that day.  Children that attend Thursday afternoons normally and do not turn in a permission slip will watch a G rated movie here at the school that afternoon.
.
Schedule Changes
If you revised your schedule for next semester, I will be putting a new Tuition Agreement form in your child’s cubby before break.  Please sign and return to me.  Swimming is now full, but other spots for other mornings/afternoons remain open.

Vacation
I will be on vacation from December 17-21 to celebrate my 25th wedding anniversary!  We are taking a family reunion cruise with our family to celebrate.  Miss Lizzie will be in the office some mornings that week, and Miss Carrie will be available as Assistant Director during the week.  I will not be able to respond to emails or questions until I return after Christmas.  I will see you in January after break.  I hope you all have a safe and fun holiday break.
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